
 

  
 

A NOTE FROM MRS  

A NOTE FROM MRS HEFFER 

This week’s virtue has been EMPATHY. 

“How you make people feel about themselves, says a lot about you.”  Eharczos 

This week the school has been on show to so many visitors. 

PROUD OF OUR SCHOOL - Open day welcomed people into the school to see our amazing art gallery, 

watch our Robins dance, listen to music, talk about our village history project and see the technology that 

our pupils are now benefiting from. Thank you to all who wrote such lovely comments in our visitors’ book. 

Many comments referred to the standard of work, the well behaved children and the happy and 

welcoming feel the school has. These comments were reinforced by the 10 headteachers who visited our 

school on Wednesday. We all feel very proud of our school. A big thank you to the staff for all their hard 

work and a special thank you goes to our wonderful children who represented their school so well.  

WET ADVENTURES AFOOT - Next week the Year 5 pupils will be heading off to the Roseland for their water 

sports day. Just as a reminder, please could the year 5 pupils be in school in time to leave on the mini-bus 

at 8.30am on Monday morning. They will need to bring a packed lunch, plenty to drink and wear suitable 

clothing for canoeing. The children will also need to bring their school clothes to change into when they 

return to school. Based on the Year 6 water sports day, a ‘complete’ change of clothing will probably be a 

good idea due to the likelihood that most of the children will get reasonably wet!  

ALICE IN WONDERLAND TICKETS – Ticket order forms for the school production were sent out this week 

and orders with payment are being returned to school very quickly. If for some reason the order form for 

tickets did not reach home, there are spares in the main reception area. Preference will be given to the 

parents of Year 6 pupils for the final performance on Friday evening. We are all very excited about 

performing in the village hall this year.  

Have a great weekend! 

 

Lunch Money:  Please may we remind parents that lunch money should be paid on a Monday morning?  We have 

had to contacted several parents this afternoon requesting payment for lunches that have been taken and not 

paid for.  Please may we remind parents that all lunches must be paid for in advance?  It would save Mrs Reeves 

a considerable amount of time if you would follow these guidelines (this is not a change to procedure).  You are 

very welcome to pay for several weeks / months at a time if this is more convenient (cheques payable to Eden 

Foodservices please).  If you have any queries relating to lunch money please do not hesitate to contact Mrs 

Read who will be happy to pass a message on to Mrs Reeves.  Thank you. 

Celebration Assembly:  Well done to Jasmine Tyler-Scott, Ellowen Marven, Opal Perkins, Jonty Bailey, 

Daniel Matthews, Michael Ware, Violet Perkins, Chloe Saayman, and Pierce Ford for receiving their Gold 

Certificate, to Amelie Grose, Georgia Murphy, Joe Barber, William Mackrill, Ollie Parkes, Hubertus Bronold, 

and George Bennett-Hughes for receiving their Medal, and to Evie Dark, Sophie Woodrow, Jack Matthews 

and Charlie Long for receiving their Badge in assembly this morning. 
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